Fonthill Rector Donates To Salisbury Infirmary

On Friday last, the Treasurer of the Salisbury Infirmary received from the Rev. Mr Still, of Fonthill, the sum
of 10/- for the benefit of that institution, being the profits arising from the sale of a volume of sermons
lately published by that gentleman.
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